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Inside this issue:  

Tuesday, July 23rd  

 

7:00-Arrival & Welcome (wear a name tag please).   

Bring your unwanted  for our óMG Green Tableô  

7:30 Business Meeting  

Treasurerôs Reportï Karl  

New Membersï Karl  

Ramblings  

 FREE Raffle of Good Stuff  (July  Birthdays) 

Clean up and safe trip home ï out by 10:00PM  

 

NOTE:  The club provides some items for the ñFree Raffleò, but we also sug-
gest    members donate at least one item for it ï once a year ï the month of 
their birthday.    July Birthdays step up!  Automotive is nice, but anything 
your buddies might like is appreciated!  Please put your name on the item(s) 
you donate ï Thanks!   

Membership Benefits ðNewsletter  

 

The newsletter will soon be password protected. Our dues are very low and we count on our 

membership dues to keep the club running. Gary , Karl and I will be working closely to keep 

this email list up to date. Gary is in charge of membership so please make sure he has your 

up to date information. Obviously making sure Karl has you as a member in good standing.  

When the email with the newsletter comes is delivered to you there will be the current pass-

word in the body of the email. The current thought is past newsletters will be available 90 

days later.  

Iôll keep reminding you all until this takes effect. Feel free to email me any questions or con-

cerns. nancy@revelation.com  
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*Meetings at  

VFW Post 3401,   

45 Tabor Road,  

Morris Plains, NJ  
 

2013 Meeting Date  

 7/23, 8/27,  

9/24. 10/22, 11/26  

 

     2013 Officers & Trustees               Upcoming 2013 Events  

Meshing Gears is a publication of the MG Car Club  Central Jersey Cen-

tre, a non -profit organization established in 1962, and is dedicated to 

expanding and maintaining interest in British sports cars.  

The MG Car Club - Central Jersey Centre is an affiliate of the North 

American MGB Register, USA; the American MGB Association, USA; 

The MG Owners Club, UK; and the MG Car Club, UK founded in 1930 

as the only factory supported and approved organization for all Mgõs. 

Membership in the MG Club is open to all. Ownership of a MG is not a 

condition of membership.  

Contribution to the newsletter?  

Send it  by the 10th of the month  to:  

Nancy Ruane, 201 358 9442    

 Nancy@Revelation.com  or Mike@Revelation.com 

Visit our  

website at 

mgccnj.org  

 

 

 

President   Mike Ruane 201 358 9442 

Vice President                    Steve Wagoner               973-361-8314 

Treasurer Karl Marx                        973-267- 3630 

Secretary  Mary  Hayes           201-819-5454  

Trustees at Large                Ole Flandrup 908-925-9741  

 Eliot Ganek                     973-762-8116 

 Gary Perrault   973-838-6331 

Britfest Chairman                Charlie Tregidgo       201 796 8648 

Technical Advisor                Dave Collier                   732-469-9589 

Regalia Chairman                Gary Perrault 973-838-6331 

Newsletter Editors            Nancy Ruane      201- 358-9442 

Event Coordinator               Bob Knecht 973-764-6675                      

Meeting Refreshments Steve Gastwirth 973-696-2458 

Road Event Co-
coordinators  

Gary Perrault 973-838-6331 

Membership Chairman       Gary Perrault 973-838-6331 

Webmaster   Dick Bettle                     973-966-2947 

Advisor  Butch OôConner 973-729-2714 

Club Enthusiast  

Of the Year                             
Steve Gastwirth 973-696-2458 

Hi,  My name is Kirtsen Stephenson, 
> I am looking for a British racing 
green, silver Crome MG.  I need help! 
> It's for my husband who is British, 
and it is for our anniversary. 
> I thought contacting you may set me 
on the right track fast, as our anniversary 
is coming up soon. 
> Perhaps someone in your club is look-
ing to sell? 
>  
> Yours truly, 
> Kirtsen Stephenson 

My cell numer is 973-738-3281 
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Welcome to July. If possible, Iôd like to re-

tract my earlier comments about how much 

I wanted warm weather. After many days in 

a row of 90+ degree weather, where we 

were only able to go out in the car once (in 

the evening and it was OK if we kept mov-

ing but at stop lightséoof), I have decided 

Iôd like spring or autumn weather instead, 

thank you very much. Iôve placed my order; 

letôs see when the slightly cooler weather is 

delivered.  

  

Timothy, Jeremy, and I have been puttering 

around, putting the air conditioning system 

into the GT. We were away on vacation in 

Ireland, and between that graduation and 

other things, we havenôt made a lot of pro-

gress on the system. The condenser unit is 

in the car, and the new alternator and com-

pressor bracket has been cleaned, painted, 

and mounted.  Up next comes drilling holes 

in metal: biggish holes, 1 1/2 inch holes, 

through the firewall. Gulp. We shall proceed 

with caution.  

  

Given the heat that our little cars generate, 

itôs easy to see why AC is such a lovely 

idea. The temperature in the cylinders of 

our little four -cylinder engines as it deto-

nates that magic mixture of air, fuel, and 

compression gets pretty hot. The tempera-

ture at the exhaust manifold can easily 

reach 400 degrees Fahrenheit. The exhaust 

pipes, running right down the middle of our 

cars, not separated by much more insula-

tion than carpeting and a thin sheet of 

steel, can heat our cockpits much better 

that the heater ever can. (Which begs the 

question, why arenôt our cars warmer in the 

winter?) Add to that outside temperatures 

near 100, and yup, you need air condition-

ing.   

  

I have one concern about it though, and 

weôll see what shakes out. When cooling 

something ï a house, a refrigerator, a 

freezer ï you donôt make it cooler by put-

ting cool air in; you make it cooler by taking 

the heat out. The condenser unit is like an 

extra radiator in from on the GTôs radiator, 

so weôll have to see the impact of that extra 

heat.  I know our 1964 MGB has overheat-

ing problems when itôs warm; so weôll see 

what happened with the GT.  

  

Hereôs to hoping you can make this monthôs 

meeting. Hopefully itôll be cool and dry 

enough that we can bring our cars to the 

meeting and see how theyôre doing.  Iôd 

love to see some other folks ideas on keep-

ing their cars (and themselves) cooler.  

  

This month we hope to have a óPub Triviaô 

sort of contest ï weôll form some teams, an-

swer some questions (which will be easier 

than the Rally questions created by Charlie 

and Gary), argue about answers, and award 

prizes. It should be good fun for all.  

  

Next month, we have a very special guest -  

Nick Kurczewski. A former member of the 

club, heôs now a freelance automotive jour-

nalist and commentator based in New York 

City, Nick covers and comments on cars and 

car - related events worldwide, for such pres-

tigious publications as Road and Track, The 

New York Times, Edmunds.com among oth-

ers. That should be a great meeting.  

  

Hope to see you there.  

  

Mike Ruane  

Letter From the President  
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Note from the Editor  

Hello all,  

 

So nobody has sent me a story for 

this issue. Luckily we have a bunch 

of photos to keep this issue fun. 

There is a bunch of news this issue 

to take note of next monthôs guest 

speaker, the cancellation of the 

Kimber Run, a BBQ in August and 

Pub Trivia Night for this monthôs 

meeting.  On page two is a plea for 

a car wanted.  

 

Special Thanks to Joanne for the fa-

therôs Day Feastï My mind was dys-

lexic last month! I think it has 

something to do with my cousin 

who looks just like Joanne.  

 

Go out and enjoy the summer and 

send me your photos.  

Thanks!  
 

Nancy Ruane,   

Newsletter Editor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership Changes 

& Corrections  
Keep your newsletter coming and your mem-

bership info (e -mail, postal mail, telephone, 

MGs, other information) up to date.   Please 

Contact Gary Perrault with any changes, cor-

rections, or updates, at: 973 -838-6331   

Email: gperr@optonline.net  
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.   Upcoming Events  
 

August  23 -25, 2013 Hancock, MA  ñThe 
Drive -Inò, Sixteenth anniversary gathering 

of the M.G. Drivers Club of North America 
this year held in conjunction with The Brit-

ish Marque Triathlon X at the Jiminy Peak 
Resort. Car show, road rally, modified hill 

climb and more! Info: 908 -713 -6251, 
mgdriversclub@hotmail.com . Registration: 

1-401 -766 -6920 or 
www.britishmarque.com  

 
October 19, 2013   ñThirteenth North 

American Cecil Kimber Run. A British car 
tour thru the beautiful Skylands region of 

northwest New Jersey with lunch and few 

surprises on route. Celebrating the founder 
of the MG marque. Open to all British cars 

classic and modern . Info: Richard Miller 
908 -713 - 6251 or mgdriv-

ersclub@hotmail.com  

 

 

DON'T MISS THE CRUISE NIGHT!  

At the Shoppes at Hamilton !  
 
  
It starts on the second Friday in June -  the 
14th to be exact -  be a part of it!  Every second 
and fourth Friday in the months of June, July 
and August come enjoy the sights and sounds 

of the CJACC Cruise Night at the Shoppes at 
Hamilton.  Located at 539 Route 130 
(northbound) in Hamilton, NJ.  This cruise will 
feature music, giveaways, door prizes, food 
discounts and lots of camaraderie!  Music starts 
at 5pm and the cruise will run until dusk or 
later.  

 

mailto:mgdriversclub@hotmail.com
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THE REGALIA SHOP  

�<�R�X���D�U�H�Q�·�W���W�K�H���R�Q�O�\���R�Q�H���L�Q���Q�H�H�G���R�I���S�U�R�S�H�U���D�W�W�L�U�H�����<�R�X�U��
car needs some dressing up too. The MG Car Club  Jersey 

Central Centre has just what you need to make your Brit-
�L�V�K�� �F�D�U�� �´�Z�K�L�Q�H�� �S�O�H�D�V�D�Q�W�O�\���µ�� �L�Q�V�W�H�D�G�� �R�I�� �M�X�V�W�� �P�D�N�L�Q�J�� �D��
racket. Check out these great deals!  

Grille Badges (2nd Edition) - �7�K�H���F�O�X�E�·�V���Y�H�U�\���R�Z�Q�����D�Q�G��
�T�X�L�W�H�� �K�D�Q�G�V�R�P�H���� �J�U�L�O�O�H�� �E�D�G�J�H�V���� �7�K�H�� �´�F�U�H�D�P�� �D�Q�G�� �F�U�D�F�N�H�U�µ��
�F�R�O�R�U���L�V���M�X�V�W���S�H�U�I�H�F�W���I�R�U���D�O�O���´�7���D�Q�G���$�µ���6�H�U�L�H�V���0�J�·�V�����D�Q�G���D�O�V�R��
�F�R�P�S�O�L�P�H�Q�W�V���\�R�X�U���0�*�%�·�V�����&�R�Q�W�D�F�W���6�W�H�Y�H���:�D�J�R�Q�H�U���W�R���S�X�U��
chase one! $30.00 

License Plate Frame - Show your club pride on not just 

your British cars, but also on that Honda or Mercury in 

the driveway. Pick one up at the club meetings. The price 

�F�D�Q�·�W���E�H���E�H�D�W�������������� 

For information or to place an order, email                  

Gary Perrault at gperr@optonline.net  

 

Clothing items are available in many sizes and many 

colors of your choice. Prices vary based on size, and are 

subject to change.   www.companycasuals.com/mgccnj  

NEW ITEMS  

Mugs, Coasters, Clocks, Stickers .... All with 

the new Club Logo 

http://www.cafepress.com/mgccnj  

Green  Table  
ñLess  is  Betterò 

Bring it in -  give it to a MG friend!  

   Our way to ñRecycleò stuff related to our 
hobby and other ñgood stuffò you might have.  

Car stuff always welcome, but take a look 
around your house for those items collecting 

dust or hidden in your closets 
that you donôt want or need 

anymore that others might 
appreciate.  We all have 

stuff like that!  Plus 
bring in anything else 

youôre willing to give away 
for ñFreeò.  Just put your 

stuff on the ñGreen Table 
Clothò where froggy resides, and let oth-

ers help themselves to your treasures.  Can 

you get ñsamplesò of any products from 
where you work?  Magazines, car parts, tools, 

car literature, models, hardware, manuals, 
books, videos, photos, posters, and other 

ñGood Stuffò ï whatever!  Who better to 
share your unwanted treasures with than 

your MG buddies!   

 

 Are you a member  

of the MGCCCJC?  

If not, please consider  

joining now!  

The cost of membership  

is low and the benefits  

 are high!  

Updates to our Website  
 

Any fliers or information that should 
go on the club calendar or other  
Send to webmaster@mgccnj.org  

Check out the MG Car 
Clubôs On- line store in 

the UK  
All kinds of good books, regalia, and cool MG 

stuff  

http://www.kimberstores.co.


